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Year 2-6 Choir 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Your child has expressed an interest in participating in the Choir this year. I am delighted to have them 
in the group and would like to take this opportunity to inform you of the exciting performance 
opportunity we have coming up. The Limelight Performing Arts Showcase is an opportunity for the 
entire MPS Choir to perform as part of the combined choir in the showcase. The showcase is held 
over three nights. We will be working on a repertoire of songs in unison and two-part harmony and will 
be required to practise their parts at home as well as rehearsing them each Wednesday at lunchtime 
with myself, Mrs Norton. Please see the details as they stand, below: 
 

Main Event:                                   The Limelight Performing Arts Showcase 
 

Where:                                             Evans Theatre, Penrith Panthers 
 

When:                                               Term 3  (August) – dates to be confirmed  
 

First Rehearsal:    Wednesday 18th June 2025 – during school time at Glenmore Park 
Public School – time is yet to be confirmed. 
 

Performance Rehearsal:     There will be a dress rehearsal at the Evans Theatre on the day of our 
evening performance – all details are yet to be confirmed. We will inform you as soon as we receive 
them.  
 

Costumes & cost:                    There will be a cost involved to cover a t-shirt. The total cost of this will be 
confirmed in Term 2, with a maximum cost of $20. 
 

All Transport:    ALL transport is required by parents. This includes the rehearsal at 
Glenmore Park Public School as well as night performances. Details to follow once confirmed.  
 

Ticket cost:                 This is unknown at this stage and will be confirmed as soon as we receive 
the information. 
 

It is a big commitment for the students to take on. Once they have joined, they are expected to come 
to every practice.  Students need to display appropriate behaviour at school practices, rehearsal days 
and follow our school rules at all times. Any uncooperative behaviour may risk their inclusion in the 
group. 
 
We ask that you complete the following permission slip to confirm commitment to the Mulgoa Public 
School Choir for 2025 and return to Mrs Norton by Friday 9th May (Term 2 Week 2). 
 

If you have any questions regarding the Choir for 2025, please see Mrs Norton. 
 
Thank you, 
Mrs Norton 
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Year 2-6 Choir 2025 
Please return permission slips to Mrs Norton by Friday 9th May (Term 2 Week 2). 

 
 

o I give permission for my son/daughter _______________________________ to be in the Choir for 2025. 
 

o I understand I will be required to pay the cost for a t-shirt (approx. $20) once confirmed.  
 
o I understand that I will be required to transport my child to and from ALL rehearsals or will organise 

for another parent to do so.  
 
o I understand the first rehearsal date known is Wednesday 18th June 2025 – during school time 

(TBC) at Glenmore Park Public School and I will coordinate my child’s transport.  
 
 

 
Signed: _______________________________ Date: _________________________ 


